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The Ethics Committee of the Faculty of Sport from the University of 
Porto analyzed the project entitled “Programa de Intervenção Escolar 
na Atividade Física: avaliação da implementação e dos efeitos do 
programa em adolescentes”, presented by M.Sc. Bebiana Catarina 
Sabino. Considering the project’s characteristics, as well as the 
competence of the research team, the Ethics Committee addresses a 
positive opinion, because the ethical principles that govern this type 
of scientific work are respected. 

 

Porto and Faculty of Sport, 25th July, 2017 

 

 

The chairman of the Ethics Committee, 

 

José Alberto Ramos Duarte 


